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For more than four centuries, the University has preserved its unique traditions as a 

Catholic higher education institution. Generations of Thomasians have witnessed these 

traditions in various University rites, celebrations, and events – a birthright every 

Thomasian can be genuinely proud of.  

 

Timely for the opening of the Academic Year 2020-2021 and appointment of a new 

Rector of the University, the UST Museum and the Communications Bureau have 

jointly produced a virtual exhibit that showcases traditions and historical objects 

connected with the Office of the Rector. The virtual exhibition is titled "Heirlooms of 

Authority." 

 

In this regard, the academic and administrative units are enjoined to have their 

students, support staff, academic non-teaching staff, faculty, and administrators 

informed of this unparalleled University heritage through the social media page of the 

UST Museum at https://www.facebook.com/watch/?v=791042168355488. 

 

As a Thomasian community, let us all be one in knowing our past as we continue 

nurturing this legacy from our forefathers. 

 

Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
FR. JESUS M. MIRANDA, JR., O.P. 
Secretary-General 
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